GLEN ROCK PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Brett Charleston, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools charlestonb@glenrocknj.org



620 Harristown Road Glen Rock, NJ 07452-2398 (201) 445-7700 Fax (201) 389-5019

January 29, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This letter is to notify you that the COVID-19 Dashboard has been updated with new information that has been reported to the district. Please note the following additions to the dashboard.

Middle School - January 29 - Two (2) GRMS students tested positive for COVID-19 on January 29. The student was last in the building on January 15. There is no need for contact tracing as the student was last in the building on January 15. The Middle School will reopen for in-person instruction on February 1.

High School - January 29 - One (1) GRHS student tested positive for COVID-19 on January 29. The student was last in the building on January 19. There is no need for contact tracing as the student was last in the building on January 15. The High School will reopen for in-person instruction on February 4.

To view the dashboard of COVID cases in the district, visit the <u>COVID-19 Dashboard</u>. Once on the dashboard you may click on a school for more detailed information.

As shared above, the appropriate contact tracing has been completed and all affected parties were informed. In addition, the local health officer, the school doctor and other officials were notified as well.

Sincerely,

Brett Charleston, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Buth Charlesta